COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone : ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

17th Mareh, 1961.

Dear Sir,
8s8, "FRITHIA"

With reference to your letter of the
10th December last, it is concluded the vessel
is still laid up at your port.

I think it well to remind you that in
addition to the overdue Special Survey and Main
Boiler Survey, a Steam Pipe Survey became due at
the end of February last and that the Screwshaft
Survey will become due at the end of liay next.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification ¢°ﬂm$@§%@c )

G. A. Stewart, Esq.,
KARACHI .




